
Newsletter 16th September 2022 

Welcome back and a warm welcome to all of our new staff children and families. We are looking 

forward to a busy, creative year of learning.  

Sadly, in the first full week we had the news of the death of Queen Elizabeth. We joined together as 

a school to reflect on her life of service to the country.  

School will be closed on Monday 19th September following the announcement of a bank holiday on 

the day of the funeral.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New staff  

This term we welcome Mrs Doody as a member of our teaching team who will job share with Mrs 

Sullivan in Year 5/6.  Mrs Bates, Mrs Dennis, Ms Richardson, Mrs Godfrey have joined us as Teaching 

Assistants and Mrs Tompkins joins our Midday Assistant team.  

Dates  

23rd Governors’ Open morning – For governors to visit school 
26th Governors’ Curriculum Committee 
30th Parent Forum- 9.00-9.30. For all parents and carers. A chance to ask questions and discuss 
issues raised  
30th Class Assembly –Silver Birch – 2.45-3.15. For the children in Silver Birch class to showcase their 
learning 
 
October  
3rd- Parent Drop in session 2.45- 3.15 For all parents and carers. No need to book. A chance to visit 
your child’s class and see their learning. 
4th Governors Resources Committee 
6th Harvest Festival- Date be confirmed. We will be collecting for the Food Bank. Details to follow 
10th FOSP AGM  
14th Class Assembly – Oak Class 2.45-3.15. For the children in Oak class to showcase their learning 
to parents and carers 
18th /20th Parents Evenings – Details to follow 
21st School Closed –Staff Training  

 
Harvest Festival  

 



This year we will be collecting donations for the Braintree Food bank. Please see below for the list of 

items requested. We will have a box in school for your donations which will then be collected after 

our Harvest Festival.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers need 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Website  

Look out for more information about our new website will be launched next week.  

Second hand uniform  

We have a collection of items on the new shelves in our entrance area.  Please drop donations into 

the box below.  

Earrings 

The children are not allowed to do PE if they are wearing earrings. Ideally, they should not be worn 

in school.  If they are worn the children should be able to remove and store the earrings 

independently.    

Library news  

It was great to hear that lots of our children joined the Gadgeteers Summer Reading scheme. Please 

see below for a club run by the library.  


